
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We do hope your child is settling into Term 1. This is a reminder that we will be having a staff 
INSET day on Thursday 26 September. This means that the school will be closed to all students 
on that day.   
 
This professional development day is important for all staff.  We will be learning about a number of 
key topics including a safeguarding update, how to build positive relationships with students and 
also strategies to improve student literacy. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
Mrs Duzniak 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
  
 


